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 July 18, 2007 
 
 
Dear Fellow Alumni, Former Staff Members, and Friends, 

It is with great pleasure that we extend our deepest gratitude to each and every one 
of you for your presence and participation at our recent 3rd Grand Reunion in San 
Jose, California.  Your continued support and active involvement has allowed the 
Association to continuously reach out to its many alumni here and around the world 
while affording each and everyone of you to interact and renew camaraderie. 

More importantly, it has afforded us the opportunity to venture into socio-civic 
programs that inure to the benefit of our Alma Mater and its growing number of 
young students.  The small amount of money that we generate from holding events 
such as the reunion enables us to fund such programs. 

Special thanks to Manolo Castro (’75) for finding us the place for the Sunday jam 
session, Bernadette Manzano (’74) for her exceptional handling of miscellaneous 
items and food preparation; Brenda Ramirez (’74) for being the hotel point of 
contact, her exceptional handling of miscellaneous items, and the “overall in charge” 
of the outstanding amount food prepared and served that Sunday; Rhodetto Magat 
(’74) for attaining the most solicited ads which greatly helped defray the cost of 
preparation and other expenses; our professional Masters of Ceremony, Yogi Diaz 
(‘74) and Lorenzo Suyat, Jr. (’72); and the unsung heroes of Class ’74; other alumni; 
and officers and staff of the Association, who lent assistance and support during 
those two days of fun and excitement.  Their collective efforts were instrumental in 
the successful staging of the twin events. 

We look forward for your continued and invaluable support in the years to come and 
we expect to see you again three years from now for our next Grand Reunion in 
Anaheim, California or Las Vegas, Nevada. 

 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Johnny S. Soriano 
 President, DWCUAA 
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